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Talking Points: House Budget Resolution Vote 
· House Republicans voted on Feb 25th on a budget plan that would take health coverage and nutrition assistance away from millions of people – all to pay for tax cuts for the wealthiest households and business owners.  This is a betrayal of their promises to lower costs, help families struggling to make ends meet, and protect Medicaid, which provides health care to 72 million people. 

· We need our Members of Congress to continue to stand up for Massachusetts residents and oppose the House cuts to these programs. Over 2 million Massachusetts residents get health coverage through MassHealth and 1.1 million residents get help affording groceries through SNAP. Cuts to these programs would be felt almost immediately across the Commonwealth. Imagine a dad unable to get cancer treatment; parents who can’t afford care and critical supports that their disabled child needs; a mom forced to skip meals so her children don’t go hungry.

· It’s clear that House Republicans want us to foot the bill for billionaire tax cuts. The cost of extending tax cuts for households with incomes in the top 1 percent --$1.1 trillion over 10 years— equals roughly the same amount as the proposed potential cuts for health coverage under Medicaid and food assistance under the Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP). 
 
· Their budget would shift massive costs to our state and to local communities, which are already stretched. When states and local governments can’t fill the gap, even more families could see their health insurance costs skyrocket or lose benefits all together. 

· The House Republican budget takes us down a path of higher food costs for families, more people without health coverage, increased poverty and hardship, and higher debt — all in service to tax cuts for wealthy households and business owners. That’s the wrong direction. A vote for this plan is a vote to make life harder for millions of people. The Senate should oppose House Republicans’ misguided cuts: Massachusetts residents deserve better. 
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· This week House Republicans advanced a reckless budget plan that would strip health care and food assistance away from millions of families – all to pay for extreme tax cuts for the nation’s wealthiest households and corporations. [Our organization] calls on the Massachusetts Delegation to deliver on your promise to put our families first by opposing dangerous budget cuts that keep food off the table and put our health on the line.
· House Republicans/members passed on Tuesday a set of extreme budget cuts that would hit Massachusetts hard. Slashing federal funding to essential programs like #SNAP and #Medicaid means our local communities foot the bill. We’re calling on the Massachusetts Delegation to continue to fight for low-income residents by pushing back on harmful budget cuts that take aim at our wallets and well-being.

· House Republicans are gearing up for yet another round of extreme tax cuts for the ultra wealthy. This comes at a high price for the rest of us. Massachusetts won’t stand by as Republicans slash funding to our health care and food assistance in order to pass along more tax giveaways to millionaires and billionaires.
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